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New date for Skanska’s Capital Market Day  
 
Skanska’s Capital Market Day has been rescheduled to March 21, 2019, 
between 9:30am – 1:00pm, followed by lunch. The event will take place in 
the city of Stockholm. The agenda and exact location will be announced 
closer to the event and posted on www.skanska.com/investors.  
 
If you intend to participate, please register no later than March 7 to 
Skanska AB, Marianne Bergström, e-mail: 
marianne.bergstrom@skanska.se 
 
Practical questions regarding the Capital Market Day can also be directed 
to Marianne Bergström by e-mail or telephone: +46 70 57 87 854.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you in March 2019! 
 
Welcome! 
 
André Löfgren   Karolina Cederhage 
SVP, Investor Relations  SVP, Communications 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
André Löfgren, Senior Vice President Investor Relations,   
Skanska AB, tel +46 (0)10 448 13 63 
Karolina Cederhage, Senior Vice President Communications,   
Skanska AB, tel +46 (0)10 448 08 80 
Direct line for media, tel +46 (0)10 448 88 99 
 
This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com 
 
Skanska is one of the world’s leading construction and project development companies, 
focused on selected home markets in the Nordic region, Europe and USA. Supported by 
global trends in urbanization and demographics, and by being at the forefront in 
sustainability, Skanska offers competitive solutions for both simple and the most complex 
assignments, helping to build a sustainable future for customers and communities. The 
Group has about 40,000 employees. Skanska's sales in 2017 totaled SEK 161 billion. 


